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No.145, Sterling Road, Nungambakkam, Chennai 600034 
Ph.: 044- 2530 3404; e-mail: directorsaruna@gmail.com;                         

 
June 30, 2021 
 
To, 
BSE Limited 
Listing Department 
First Floor, New Trading Ring, 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400001 
Maharashtra, India 
 
Scrip Code: BSE – 500016 
ISIN: INE957C01019 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window  
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

This is to inform you that pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 

Regulations, 2015, the Company's code to regulate, monitor and report trading by 

Directors, Promoters, Designated Employees and Specified Connected Persons of the 

Company, trading window for dealing with securities of the Company, will remain 

closed from Thursday, July 01, 2021 for the Designated persons.  
 

The Trading Window shall remain closed till the expiry of 48 hours after the 

declaration of Unaudited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter ended 

June 30, 2021. 

 

Kindly request you to take the above on record and acknowledge. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
for ARUNA HOTELS LIMITED 
 
 
 
K. LAKSHMI 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
 


